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APPLICATION FORM

Workshop on EU Water Legislation

Tartu, 5–7 March 2012
organised by the European Institute of Public Administration (EIPA) and supported by the European Commission, Directorate-General for the Environment
Please return the fully completed application form by 15th January 2012 by e-mail or fax to:

miedzynarodowy@kssip.gov.pl
Please note that applying for the workshop does not mean that your participation is automatically guaranteed given the limited number of available places.
Personal Data

Title:  (   Ms  (   Mr


First name: ______                                        Surname: 


Country: 

Current position:

Organisation: 

Department: 

Address: 


Postal code:
City: 


Professional e-mail address: 


Phone number (work) including the country code: 


Professional Experience
I have experience / knowledge in: 
( Water legislation at national level and in particular specific cases (if yes please briefly describe your experience):

(  Water legislation at European level (if yes, please briefly describe your experience):

( European Law in general

Have you ever participated at a workshop organised by EIPA?

( no


( yes (please indicate the year and the topic)

	
	2009
	2010
	2011

	Nature Protection
	
	
	

	Waste Management
	
	
	

	Environmental Impact Assessment
	
	
	


Language Skills

Please note that the language of the workshop is English. It is therefore necessary to have a good working knowledge of English language in order to attend the workshop, with a view to actively participate during the sessions, to understand and work on several case studies.
If your mother tongue is different from English, please assess your language skills:
	
	English

	
	Speaking
	Reading
	Writing

	Excellent
	
	
	

	Good
	
	
	

	Fair
	
	
	

	Poor
	
	
	


The number of participants is restricted up to ca. 30 in order to encourage an interactive working atmosphere. Applicants will be informed about their participation after 1st February 2011.
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